TECHNISONIC

Communications

Southeast Aerospace May 30* 2024

1399 General Aviation Drive
Melbourne International Airport
Melbourne, Florida 32935 USA

Subject: Dealership Status.

Dear Mr. Joe Braddock,

On behalf of Technisonic Industries, | would like to thank you for your support as a top dealer.and
valued partner of Technisonic Industries. We are pleased and happy to confirm Southeast Aerospace’s status
as a Level Il, Technisonic Dealer, with all privileges as such.

Please feel encouraged to contact me at any time | can be of assistance in your efforts as our dealer. Once
again thank you for your support.

Respectfully Submitted.

James Huddock
Business Development Manager
Federal/Military/OEM
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